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Dear Vancouver School District Families,

Over the last 48 hours, the District has been in contact with our Health and Safety team, Vancouver
Coastal Health and other Metro Vancouver school districts. The heat that we are experiencing is
unprecedented and with this in mind, the District has put plans in place to ensure the health and safety
of staff and students.

The heat warning for Vancouver has been escalated to an Extreme Heat Alert, with forecasted
temperatures between 34°C to 40°C with high humidity making the temperature we experience a few
degrees warmer than this. This is an extraordinary, record setting heat event for Vancouver. Please see
the Vancouver Coastal Health Extreme Heat Alert at this website: Extreme Heat Alert - Vancouver
Coastal Health (vch.ca)

As a result, there will be no school instruction/classes at any Vancouver District schools tomorrow
(Monday, June 28, 2021). The District asks parents/caregivers to please keep their children home
tomorrow.

Schools will be open in a very limited way for families that do not have any other alternatives. It is
important for families to understand that the vast majority of schools do not have air conditioning.

Please note schools are not Cooling Centres. The City of Vancouver Cooling Centres are located primarily
at community centres and public libraries. Information on their locations is available at
https://vancouver.ca/people-programs/hot-weather.aspx.

School staff will be onsite to ensure the safety of any students that do arrive to school. If there are pre-
planned activities (for example events like graduation or exams) at your child’s school, information
regarding them will be forthcoming from either your school’s principal or teacher.

On Monday, you will receive further information on the status of schools for Tuesday. If you have
questions, please contact your school directly.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.
Sincerely,

¥

(Lef

(\] 4 i

Suzanne Hoffman, Superintendent of Schools
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